RECEIVED

By Town Clerk at 1:53 pm, May 11, 2020

WESTWOOD CONSERVATION COMMISSION NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 116 Pine Lane

The Westwood Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing on **Wednesday**, **May 27, 2020 at 7:00 PM**. This will be a remote meeting through Zoom due to the COVID-19 state of emergency and in compliance with the Governor's March 12, 2020 Order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law MGL C. 30A, §18 and the Governor's March 23 Emergency Order imposing limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place. Those wishing to participate are encouraged to use Zoom.

To Join Zoom Webinar by Computer: Zoom webinar link (or url) https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88984283795?pwd=QVdOUmVnd3o5VzUwcHB4YzQ5YWtU QT09

Enter your Email, Name, and Password: 181988

Or Toll Free Telephone:

888 475 4499 (Toll Free) or 877 853 5257 (Toll Free)

Webinar ID: 889 8428 3795

An application has been filed by Alison Guifarro for a Determination of Applicability under the Mass. Wetland Protection Act and the Westwood Wetland bylaw. The applicant proposes the construction of a deck in location of the existing deck. The property is located at 116 Pine Lane, Westwood also known as Assessor's Map 16, Lot 420.

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town's website under "Current Applications Link" for the Conservation Commission at www.westwoodpermit.org and click on "Conservation Commission Applications".

Individuals wishing to send comments in writing please email the Conservation Commission at kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma.us preferably three business days in advance to ensure receipt by all board members.

Westwood Conservation Commission